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HYMNS OF THE DAY 



Ο ΑΠΟΣΤΟΛΟΣ 



THE EPISTLE 



ΤΟ ΕΥΑΓΓΕΛΙΟΝ 



THE GOSPEL 



If you have a pastoral emergency, please call the Church 

Office for assistance. 

 

If you need clergy assistance after Church Office Hours, 

then please call: 
 

1. Fr. Anthony Savas at 801-824-3987  -or-   

2. Fr. Nikiforos Milovic at 801-600-0706 

 

If there is a death in the family, please call the Church 

Office or Fr. Luke Kontgas at 801-310-1881 

CHURCH SCHEDULE TO JULY 30 

 July 23 PE only  

 July 30 PE only  

 

Please note ~ Following this Sunday,  

due to Fr. George Nikas medical and  

vacation time for chanters at HT,  

Church services will be held next week at Prophet Elias only. 



 
 

Greek Orthodox Lagoon Day  
Sunday, August 20   

 

Elm Terrace is reserved for you 

Tickets this year are purchased online. To purchase passports visit 

https://shop.lagoonpark.com/  

select I Have A Promo Code, then enter promo code GREEK2023 

 

Rates are $69.95 + tax = $76.02 per passport. A $2.00 service fee per 

ticket will be added per ticket purchased.  

 

*Single day passports purchased online are non-refundable and valid for 

your scheduled event only.
 

https://shop.lagoonpark.com/


ICONOGRAPHY SPONSORSHIP 
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Please notify 
the office if 

you have 
prep times 
to add to the 
calendar & 
schedule 

 

 

 Food Handlers Permit class  

will be on Sunday, August 20th at HT  

at 1:30pm 



https://app.eventcaddy.com/events/the-2023-gregory-anthony-skedros-memorial-golf-open


EARLY THREE CLASS  

Tuesdays and Thursdays  
from 9:00 a.m.- noon.  

children 2.8 years old (by September)  

is a transitional program for children that are ready for their first preschool experience 

as an independent child, but not old enough to start the PreK-3 class. 

Early Three students will learn critical skills necessary to be a part of a group without 
parents, grandparents, or guardians present as they discover, explore, create, and 

imagine through activities in the Saint Sophia School Early Three curriculum. 

TODDLER CLASS  
 

Wednesdays from 9am-11am | for children ages 18mo-2years + Parent/Guardian 
Session One (September-December 2023) 

The Toddler Class helps children develop small and large motor skills, acclimate to 
school, gain awareness of group behavior, provide parents with new ideas and ways 

of respectfully parenting, and discover Greek language and Culture. 

 

Call or email today to save a spot - Toddler Day Class is limited. 
For more information, contact director@saintsophiaschool.org  

https://www.saintsophiaschool.org/academics 

ST. SOPHIA SCHOOL 

https://www.saintsophiaschool.org/apply-now
mailto:director@saintsophiaschool.org
https://www.saintsophiaschool.org/academics


PHILOPTOCHOS CORNER 
U of U Burn Center Donation Drive  

We will continue to collect items for the U of U Burn Center throughout 
the summer.  Donations can be brought to HT or PE on Sundays.  There 
will be a bin in the narthex. Please see the flyer below for details.  

Thank you to all who have dropped off donations in support of this 
project! 



YOUNG AT HEART 
The Young at Heart will be taking the next two months off  

for Greek Festival setup.  
 

We’ll be back at it in October!  

Have a great rest of the Summer and a great Festival  

 
The Speros Foundation, established by Ted and Katy 
Speros is pleased to announce the following 2023 
scholarship recipients and amounts: 
  
  Albert, Andre                         $1,200 
  Albert, Zakk                           $1,200 
  Hatzipolakis, Anna              $1,200 
  Manousakis, Maria              $1,200 
  
Please join me in congratulating the recipients and 
wishing them a successful school year. 
 
I would like to thank all of the students submitting 
applications for 2023 and wish all students a successful 
and productive school year. 
  
 
Victoria S. Peters 



ANNOUNCEMENTS 
• 

 

 

• 


